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DHS Monthly Lunch at Basketcase Cafe 

September 26, 2013 
 

 

 

This month’s lunch was at The Basketcase Cafe. We had a good turnout even after 

4 classmates who thought they were coming had to cancel for various reasons.  The 

food was delicious, as always.  The most popular entrée for lunch is Chicken Salad 

with fruit which comes in regular flavor chicken salad or curried chicken salad 

(pictured below) which comes with a homemade muffin (various flavors) filled with 

succulent cream cheese spread. 
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Below are the attendees for this month’s lunch. 

 
 

 

It was really good to have Randy Johnson back with us today.  I’m 

sure you’ll remember that he had back surgery on July 29, 2013 so 

we were delighted that he is getting along well enough to rejoin us for 

our DHS Monthly Lunch.  He says his physical therapy will be 

finished soon. 

 

 

Another funny incident.  Bob Whiddon had said he would attend 

the lunch today and he didn’t show up.  Our natural assumption 

had been that his daughter, Brooke, who is due any day now to 

have Bob and Cindy’s first grandchild, was in labor and having 

the baby.  However,  we looked around, and sitting at the table 

next to us was Brooke!  We wrongly assumed the reason for his 

absence.  We missed you Bob!  Here’s your sweet daughter. 
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Below you will find the photos from todays lunch.  The photos are few because the 

front windows to this building  has so much light coming in that it is hard to get 

photos without a glare on them.  Enjoy the ones below! 

 
Just so you know in advance, next month’s lunch will be at Mrs. Boomers.  Yes, 

Mrs. Boomers has been reopened in its old original location on North Foster Street 

in Downtown Dothan.  Shan Mann is the chef there and we’ve been hearing some 

nice things about the food and the atmosphere.  So we will give it a whirl!  Hope to 

see you there. 

 

As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another. Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 



4 

 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com  in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your Classmate 

Profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com . 
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